
Fwd: Congressional Distict Comment 

Voter <  Mon, Jul 18, 2011 at 9:14 AM
To:   

Region 6 - Mono 
July 15 
 
-------- Original Message -------- 

 
 

To whom it may concern: 

Mono County should be connected with northern California, not southern California.  We are the eastern 
entrance into Yosemite and have little to do with the Victorville, Landcaster, or Antelope Valley areas of 
Southern California.  We are more related to the Sierra Nevada counties of Mariposa, Merced, Madera, 
Alpine, Placer Counties.   

Thank you, 

Larry Johnston 

Supervisor District 1 

Mono County 
 

Subject: Congressional Distict Comment

Date: Fri, 15 Jul 2011 10:02:48 -0700

From: Larry Johnston <

To: <
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